
 

MEDIA UPDATE 

15 July 2022 

Clarification on report of ACCC’s position on ANZ’s possible acquisition of 
MYOB 

The ACCC is aware of a report that the ACCC has raised preliminary concerns regarding 
ANZ’s (ASX: ANZ) possible acquisition of MYOB, and that the ACCC will conduct a public 
review.  

The ACCC has not expressed any view on this possible transaction. 

If the transaction proceeds, the ACCC will make a decision on whether a public review will 
be conducted once it has received a submission from the parties. 

Details of any public review would be posted on our public register. 
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